
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUMMER 2022 EXAMS 
 

GCSE RESULTS  -  THURSDAY 24TH AUGUST 2023 
GCE RESULTS  -  THURSDAY 17TH AUGUST 2023 

Results must be collected from the school between 8.30am and 11.00am on the above 
dates. 
 

Results not collected during the above times can be collected when the school re-
opens in September 2023. 
 

Results must be collected by the candidate.  If you wish an adult to collect your results 
for you, they must bring a letter of authorisation signed by you.  Results will not be 
given over the telephone under any circumstances. 
 
Senior staff along with teaching staff will be available on both results days to assist with 
results queries and advice on submitting a Review of Results (ROR).  Full details and 
costs will be provided with your exam results.  Further information on ROR’s is 
contained in Section 2 of the Internal Appeals Procedure available on our website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You must collect your exam certificates. 
 

Exam certificates can be collected from the school from 20th November 2023 between 
9.00am and 3.30pm Monday to Thursday.  Certificates must be collected by the 
candidate and signed for.  If you wish somebody to collect your certificates for you, 
they must bring a letter of authorisation signed by you. 
 

The school will not post exam certificates as, if lost or damaged, they cannot be 
replaced. 
 

Please note:-  We are obliged to keep exam certificates for 1 year after which time they 
will be destroyed. 


